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From: Christine Glover 
Sent: 04 January 2016 11:30
To: Programme Officer
Subject:   AS17 Peel/Switch Island Flooding

Importance: Low

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms Edwards, 
                              Please find attached photos of AS17,The Peel/Switch Island site,taken on 26 Dec 
2015,clearly showing that this site is indeed a Flood plain and if concreted over would cause considerable 
damage to the surrounding 
areas.Please could you forward them to Mr Pike for his perusal.May I also bring to your attention the fact 
that on this same day 3 lanes of the M57near to Switch Island were closed due to flooding.I have 
Merseyside Police confirmation of this. 
                   Kind Regards, 
                                         Christine Glover 
(mmaapp)
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